
MEDIA RELEASE  

  
Monday, June 23, 2014  

 

 
For further information contact Amy Van Kuyk, South Gippsland Water 

Ph: 5682 0444 

 
Water Main Lowering Project – Corner Williams 
Street & Abeckett Street Inverloch 

 

 Works to be undertaken on 30th June & 1st July 2014 

 No interruption to water supply expected 
 
South Gippsland Water will commence a project to lower a section of the water main in 
Abeckett Street Inverloch.   A section of approximately 10 meters at the intersection of 
Abeckett Street and Williams Street Inverloch will be altered.  
 
These works will enable storm water system improvements to be made by the Bass Coast 
Shire Council in future.   
 
Works will be localised between the Esplanade Hotel and the Inverloch Chinese Restaurant. 
Car parking will be affected on the north side of Abeckett Street and traffic alterations in 
Abeckett St and at the Intersection of Abeckett Street and Williams Street will be in place on 
the 30th June and 1st July 2014.   
 
For further information regarding this project, please contact project officer Dean De Menech 
on 5682 0438.   
 
 

 

 


